
 

 

14 June 2019 

 

The Archer Tower,  
Berger Road,   
Homerton  
London,  
E9 6FG 
 

Dear Residents  
 
Follow up to residents meeting 4 June 2019  
 
Thank you to everyone who attended the residents meeting last week, I hope you found it 
informative.  
 
I appreciate that many of you were unable to attend but understandably still have questions. So we 
have put together some questions and answers (enclosed) based on what was raised at the meeting.  
 
We have appointed specialist fire safety contractors AJS to install a fire alarm system in The Archer 
Tower to support the new evacuation strategy. This will involve installing heat detectors within flats, 
which are linked to smoke detectors in the communal areas. This system will reduce the risk of 
alarms going off by accident but will activate if there’s a real fire.  
 
To arrange for the heat detector to be installed in your flat, please call AJS directly on 020 8597 
7000. Appointments are available between 8am – 12noon or 1pm – 6pm Monday to Friday. 
 
We are in the process of arranging the next meeting and will let you know as soon as it’s confirmed. 
In the meantime, if you have any fire safety queries, please contact us via any of the following 
methods: 

1. Visiting the office, located at The Archer Tower, between 9am – 5pm Monday to Friday  
2. Contacting our Fire Safety Team on 020 8782 4244 
3. Email: firesafety@networkhomes.org.uk  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Gerry Doherty 
Executive Director of Customer Services  


